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EspaceDrone is the first Belgian training center for professional UAVs. 
Drone-Days is the European Drone Fair organized at Brussels Expo (Heysel) 

EspaceDrone offers professional training specif-
ic for “Class 1” and “Class 2” operations, such in 
accordance with the Belgian legislation.

Practical and theoretical training is provided by 
instructors approved by the BCAA.
To date, we have trained more than 440 pilots, 
including the largest Belgian audio-visual media 
RTL & RTBF, the Belgian civil protection services, 
the Belgian federal police, Doctors Without Bor-
ders, Infrabel, real estate agencies, farmers, etc.

Drone-Days, the European drone fair is devot-
ed to the European players on the drone market 
such as retailers, manufacturers, training cen-
tres, professional pilots, insurers, etc.
Drone-Days collaborates with Enterprise Europe 
Brussels in order to organize a European meeting 
platform between professionals in the drone sec-
tor and businesses in more conventional sectors 
that are interested in the advantages offered by 
civilian drone expertise.

The B2B made it possible for 17 European com-
panies to meet with each other and enabled the 
organization of more than 250 appointments.

The 2017 edition of DRONE-DAYS & PHOTO-DAYS 
welcomed more than 11,625 visitors.
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